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Dear Ms Helen Ball

SHROPSHIRE COUNCIL STREET NAMING AND NUMBERING 

	CASE REFERENCE:
	16/02563/NEWDEV

	PROPOSED STREET NAME:
	173 Units At Longden Road

	DEVELOPMENT SITE LOCATION:
	Proposed Residential Development Between Mousecroft Lane And, Longden Road, Shrewsbury, Shropshire



The Street Naming and Numbering Dept would like to put forward the following suggestion for the new street names at the development site location shown above. 
The developer has researched along the history of the Tanners & Drapers in the town and with this in mind they have proposed the following suggestions for street names:

1.       Tannersdale (tanners - leather industry in the 14th Century which helped to grow the town in the 14th Century)
2.       Drapers Rise (after the 14th century drapers who achieved Guild Status by Royal Charter in 1462)
3.       Mercers Lane (after the retailers of the cloth)
4.       Mercers Close (as above)
5.       Freeman Place (part of the Guild)
6.       Chantry Place (after Chantry Chapel – part still exists in St Mary’s Church)
7.       Shearman Lane (after the woollen cloth finishers)
8.       Staple Close (after the trading centre for the woollen cloth industry which moved to Shrewsbury in 1620)




The proposed names are regarded to be suitable with in the terms of the Street Naming and Numbering Policy and I have attached a location / layout plan for your assistance. If the Town/Parish Council would like to make any further comment regarding this proposal please reply within 14 days of this email. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Kind regards

Rachel Goodyear

Rachel Goodyear
Street Naming/Numbering & LLPG Officer
SNN@shropshire.gov.uk
01743 258739
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